

## SNOFLIES SNOWMOBILE CLUB MEETING – 3/6/2023

1. Approve the Agenda
  - Approved by Luke, second by Shane
2. Minutes from last meeting
  - 2 small corrections made.
  - Approved by Charlie Sisson and Luke Findlay
3. Groomer Update
  - 900 km available until payments stop, if snow conditions are still good, we will continue for 1 extra loop, and reassess if we will do 2.
  - Look into a secondary transmission cooler for tucker.
  - Ask the mechanic if we can increase HP on tucker.
4. Poker Derby
  - Possible change the poker derby times to finish earlier.
  - Look into payouts for the future, possible separate payout for non-riders.
5. Trail update
  - Still holding up quite well.
  - When time to close, ensure all signs are picked up and none get left behind in farmer fields.
6. Treasurers report
  - No report this meeting
7. Questions/Comments
  - Wind up after trails are closed? Tentatively set for April 6
  - Look into getting eavestrough on south side of Graysville shack, over the entrance and BBQ? All in favor.
  - Look into the groomer procedure and ensure all spare operators have read it and signed off.
  - Saskatchewan does a provincial rally, consider bringing this up to Snoman at the next central meeting.
  - Some work is needed on the sign trailers. Look at replacing the red trailer with a more suitable structure like a storage container or shed.

8. Adjournment

- 9:30 PM

9. Next Meeting

- April 6 (TBC)

- 8 members, 2 board members present.